
To capture the children’s 

interest, they took part in a 

workshop all about the River 

Tyne at the Discovery Museum. 

To be able to compare and 

contrast how the river use has 

changed over time, the children 

took part in a river walk.   

Each week during EBL lessons, children 

have been provided with a range of 

sources to annotate and explore and 

think of what they wanted to find out.   

Children then discussed what 

they wanted to discover and 

carried out research and shared 

their findings.   

They then chose headings to 

create a leaflet and researched 

in even more depth their area to 

write about. 

Each group produced a leaflet 

about what they had found out 

about how the use of the River 

Tyne has changed over time.   


